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25th November 2024 

A New Development in Year 4 
 

Year 4 are excited about a new area that has been developed behind Y4 Elm classroom, which we 

plan to use for planting and growing, to support our Design and Technology learning. We are going 

to plant some bulbs for the Springtime and then set up the area to grow potatoes, tomatoes, herbs 

and strawberries. The produce we grow will be used in our cookery topic during the Summer Term. 

The children can’t wait to get started. A big thank you to Team Telford and all who have supported 

them, for helping to create this lovely growing space. Pictured below are our Year 4 school 

councillors, celebrating the new learning area.  

Mrs Woodcock 
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Year Group Padlets 

Year 3: 2024 - 2025 Year 3 Home Supported Learning (padlet.com)  

Year 4: 2024-25 Year 4 Home School Partnership (padlet.com) 

 

Year 5: Year 5 Home School Partnership 2024 - 2025 (padlet.com) 

 

Year 6: Year 6 Home School Partnership 2024-25 (padlet.com) 

 

Term Dates 

 
Y4 Christmas Performances 

 

7.00pm Tuesday 10 December 

7.00pm Wednesday 11 December 

Y3 Christmas Songs 10.00am Monday 16 December 

 

Y5 Christmas Songs 10.00am Tuesday 17 December 

 

Y6 Christmas Songs 10.00am Wednesday 18 December 

 

Christmas Lunch Thursday 19 December 

 

End of Term  3.20pm Friday 20 December 

Children in Need at  

Telford Junior School 

 

The children and staff raised funds 

for Children in Need last Friday, 

wearing something yellow or spotty. 

Some even dressed as Pudsey Bear! 

In total, the school raised an 

impressive £448.27 

 

 

https://padlet.com/martinsweetf/2024-2025-year-3-home-supported-learning-t6kw8al28vt91bi5
https://padlet.com/powells16/2024-25-year-4-home-school-partnership-zf5w3kur2s562fvv
https://padlet.com/thompsonn11/year-5-home-school-partnership-2024-2025-9qqedqc1l45bpxzg
https://padlet.com/shielll1/year-6-home-school-partnership-2024-25-lqwgdtz0jjcjh7wc


 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 

 

The children were excited by the snow last week. Thankfully, the weather did not interrupt our 

scheduled learning reviews. Thank you to all who attended. I hope you managed to gain an overview 

of how your child is progressing in school. There will be further review meetings during the Spring 

Term.  

The Year 4 classes are enjoying their rehearsals for this year’s Christmas Performance, which will take 

place on the evenings of Tuesday 10th December and Wednesday 11th December. Parents/carers of 

Years 3, 5 and 6 children will have the opportunity to come into school to share in our Christmas 

celebrations during the final week of term (as set out in the Term Dates above).  

With best wishes, 

Richard Siviter 

Head Teacher 

 

 


